STATE OF WASHINGTON

GAMBLING COMMISSION

£.0. Box 42400 » Olympia, Washington 98504-2400 = (360) 486-3440 » TDD (360) 486-3637 » FAX (360) 486-3627

November 3, 2016

Annie Jones

Cammegh Limited

Old Surrenden Manor

Bethersden Ashford, Kent TN263 DL
England

RE: Billboard Washington v2
Dear Ms. Jones,

Thank you for requesting approval of the Billboard Washington v2. We have completed our
review.

The Billboard Washington v2 is approved for use with the EyeBall, and the Billboard
Washington v2 is also approved for use with the Mercury 360 Roulette Wheel in Washington
State tribal casinos. This approval is contingent on the following:
e Provide information to the tribal casino to keep the rotor speed between 10-30 rpm for
accurate display and recording of game outcome/ball drops.
e The keyboard and mouse must be disconnected from the Billboard controller during
game play.
e All open ports on the PC box and the Break Out Box must be disabled or sealed to
prevent unauthorized access to game results and event logs or unapproved network use.
e Provide information to the tribal casino about the minimum ball speed or rotations
needed to provide a winning number result.
e The following items were not tested as part of this approval and cannot be used in
conjunction with the equipment:
o Cammegh Pit Boss
o EyeCard Plus
o Angel Eye

The electronic signatures are as follows:



Annie Jones
November 3, 2016
Page 2 of 2

Signatures

File Name SHA1 Signature
Billboard2.exe 514DD50612E9A715A94D175968C61854781A80BA
Billboard Device Manager.exe FOABOF52CEB622C63BD996D3A5F582C53D3D4835
Roulette Camera 37.dll 0388EFCC31A0120748FBOE8158FFBEO0B1A6877E1
Roulette Camera 38.dllI EA090395E554C7A14AFEE4ABO8CF275C765BS0E40

The following components have the following version numbers that are included with this
approval:

Guzunda software version 1.68

BOB software version 1.24

Any modifications made to the Billboard Washington v2, EyeBall, or Mercury 360 Roulette
wheel, software, or associated equipment must be submitted to us for additional testing and
review. We reserve the right to investigate and reevaluate the equipment and software if we
determine that such a review is required to ensure compliance.

Thank you for your cooperation during this process. We appreciate your desire to comply with
our regulations. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (360) 486-
3546.

Sincerely,
/
) # ‘ 1. - ;. a -

Tina Griffin
Assistant Director
Licensing, Regulation, and Enforcement Division

ce: Cathy Harvey, Agent in Charge, Tribal Gaming Unit




